
  School Success Story Snapshots  
 

December 14, 2017 

Perth-Andover Middle School 
- Hosted a presentation by Imedla Perley on medicine wheel teachings relating it to the 

wellness wheel covered in all health classes.  As students walk on our yellow, white, 
black and red stripped crosswalk, they can reflect what the colour symbolizes to our First 
Nations Culture. 

- Students participated in wheelchair basketball in phys-ed classes over a two-week 
period presented by Para NB Sport and Recreation and the Village of Perth-Andover.  
Students learned new strategies for playing a familiar sport while gaining a greater 
sense of empathy for the challenges faced by those with physical disabilities. 

 
Woodstock Senior High School 

- Students and community partners received the NB Crime Prevention Award on 
November 9 for the program: Ages of Sexual Consent vs assault. This fits into the PDCP 
and Family Dynamics curricula.  

Fredericton High School 
- Kats’ Kitchen – universal, inclusive food support system for students of Fredericton 

High.  Core committee involves more than 50 volunteer students who run and operate 
the program under the guidance and leadership of the school’s senior members.   On 
average, we serve, 150 Grab & Go breakfasts and 125 lunches.  We partner with the 
Fredericton Community Kitchen and our Culinary Tech class to meet the dietary needs 
of all students including those of our newcomers. 

- FHS Production – Grease - Nov. 23-26 – an inclusive production involving more than 
100 students both on stage and behind the scenes 

New Maryland Elementary School 
- K-2 students enjoy participation in running club during the fall and spring.  Older 

students help manage.  We were fortunate this year to have marathon runner, Ryan 
O’Shea, join the group. 

- We've added some iPads to our Writer Maker Space.  Students love to move, mix, 
invent and play as part of the writing process. 

Kingsclear Consolidated School 
- Chapters Indigo adopted KCS and granted $5574.03 to the school.  Students worked on 

creating bookmarks, posters, works of art (which was then displayed and auctioned off 
at Chapters), wrote stories about their favourite books and why reading is important to 
them.  

- KCS entered a partnership with UNB (PhD student Norma St. Croix) to work with staff to 
develop next steps for student achievement in literacy based on student results obtained 
through standardized tests (DIBELS). 
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Lincoln Elementary Community School 

- The Young Entrepreneur Program is about students having fun and gaining real life 
career experience as they explore the world of business.  They set and achieve goals 
and develop practical life skills by preparing a business plan, developing products and 
designing marketing material.  This was a grant offered by the Department of Education 
and Early Childhood Development, which our Grade 4 teacher applied for and received.  

- Roots of Empathy Program - 9 different themes that focus on the development of the 
baby, knowledge of the brain, connection between a parent and baby, and then the 
aspect of empathy where students learn about understanding the feelings of others. 

 
Minto Elementary/Middle School 

- MEMS has established a new student council creating an opportunity for student voice 
and engagement.   It has had a direct impact on participants' self-worth and sense of 
belonging.  

- Breakfast program enhanced by the licensing of our Home Ec. Room kitchens and our 
menu has expanded to entice the majority of our student population.  We believe 
nourished bodies result in nourished minds. 
 

Oromocto High School 
- Culinary Technology has been reintroduced after a decade’s long absence. Students 

recently provided a snack for the entire school to go along with the tree-lighting 
ceremony. Students are highly engaged and come with an energy to learn each day. 

- In conjunction with the Oromocto Food Bank, we began a partnership last school year 
where students and our School Intervention Worker work each week to provide lunch, at 
no cost, to those students who would otherwise have none. The bagged lunch program 
from last year has expanded this year to include a hot soup offering made at the Food 
Bank and delivered to students at OHS. This initiative, started by our SIW, and 
supported financially by the school now serves more than 70 students each week.  

 

 
 
 


